Friday, January 18, 2013
Dear 5™ grade parents,

On Wednesday, January 30", the 5™ grade chorus will be performing as part of the annual Cluster
Concert at Richard Montgomery High School at 7:30 pm. The snow date for this performance is Wednesday,
February 6. This will be a fantastic opportunity for students collaborate with their peers from the other local
elementary schools, as well as the choral students from Richard Montgomery High School. The College
Gardens 5" grade chorus will be performing two pieces on their own, as well as two pieces with the combined
choirs.

Students will be loaned a College Gardens Chorus t-shirt at the end of the school day on Wednesday,
January 30", Students are asked to wear these t-shirts, as well as dark pants and dark shoes. All chorus
students are asked to arrive in the auditorium at Richard Montgomery High School by 6:15pm on
Wednesday, January 30" since there will be a large number of students and this is our only opportunity to
rehearse as a large group.

We also need to know how many students will be attending so that we have enough seats reserved for
our students in the concert hall. If you could please sign and return the portion of the form below, letting me
know whether or not your child will be attending, | would greatly appreciate it. Please email me directly at
Sarah N Meadows@mcpsmd.org or return this to me prior to Thursday, January 25",

In addition, at the door, we will be collecting canned and dry food products to distribute through
Manna to the needy of Montgomery County. It is certainly not required, but all donations are welcomed and
greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions, please contact me at sarah_ n_meadows@mcpsmd.org | look forward to
th
!

seeing you on Wednesday, January 30

Sincerely,

Mrs. Meadows

My child, , will will not (please circle one)

be able to attend the Richard Montgomery Cluster Concert at Richard Montgomery High School on
Wednesday, January 30" at 7:30 pm. | understand that the snow date is Wednesday, February 6.

Signed:




